From:

To: A303 Stonehenge

Subject: Redetermination of A303 Stonehenge scheme
Date: 07 March 2022 19:30:06

Dear Sirs,

In response to the National Highways scheme for tunnelling under Stonehenge, I ask that the alternative
southern dual carriageway way scheme be considered instead. I think that this would be less expensive than the
tunnel, would take traffic away from the site and would therefore be less detrimental to Stonehenge. It could
also be constructed whilst the normal traffic flow continues.

Sincerely,
Wendy George






